
Remember to visit the PTSA in the cafeteria  

to become a member at Pine Hollow!  
 

What’s next? 
July 11th: Start of the 2023-24 school year for Tracks 1 & 3  

July 31st: Start of the 2023-24 school year for Track 4 

Pine Hollow Middle’s 

Rising 6th Grade 

Information Session 

Thursday, May 4th, 2023 

 

5:30-6:10 PM:  NJHS-guided tours, PTSA info,  

   PowerSchool info, Athletics Info,  

   and Spirit Wear For Sale 

   (PHMS cafeteria) 

5:45-6:10 PM: PHMS Chorus & Band Performance 

   (PHMS Auditorium)   

6:15-7:00 PM: Transition to PHMS Presentation 

   (PHMS Auditorium) 

 

Questions?  

Please contact your child’s 

School Counselor,  

Mr. Martin:  

919-694-8880 

jwmartin@wcpss.net 


